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Oregon has had mail in ballots for a reason. In person elections are long, tiring and 

long inefficient throughout the United States. The fact that we don’t have a federal 

holiday for Election Day says a lot about people’s trust in the electoral process. We 

cannot have any further disruption in democracy than we already have in the federal 

government much less state government. 


